
March 13th, 2015 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Rain Barrel Rebates for Paso Robles Residents 

The Upper Salinas-Las Tablas Resource Conservation District (US-LT RCD) is currently offering 

residents of some Paso Robles Neighborhoods rebates for purchasing and installing rain barrels on their 

homes or businesses. Residents who live adjacent to Centennial Creek are eligible to apply for these one 

time credits of up to $75. Rain barrels are an effective way to conserve water and prevent storm water run 

off. For More Information, please contact Amy Smart at (805)434-0396 ext. 120.  

This project is funded by the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation, in partnership with PG&E. 

 

 

 

 


